UNIV/GEOL/BIOL/ENST 298 Stream Restoration
Semester Project: Restoration Plan for Miller Run

Miller Run Restoration Plan Stakeholder Meeting
January 22, 2009
2-4 pm
O’Leary 103
Bucknell University

Managing water resources effectively requires knowledge of and interactions with many groups of
stakeholders within a certain watershed. These stakeholders may be citizens (property owners,
business owners), government agencies, universities, land planners, developers, consultants, and many
others. In Miller Run, we are fortunate to be working with a relatively small watershed and a single
dominant land owner (Bucknell University), but there are still a number of organizations whose input
will be critical to developing an effective restoration plan. We have attempted to convene a meeting
with representatives from many of these organizations to discuss their effects on Miller Run, Miller
Run’s effects on them, their role in managing it, and how restoration or management activities may
affect them. Below is a list of people planning to attend our meeting on January 22, with their titles and
organizations. Email addresses are provided to promote discussion during the development of the
restoration plan.

Bucknell University

e Dennis Hawley, Associate Vice President for Facilities, Bucknell University
(dennis.hawley@bucknell.edu)

e Charles Lincicome, Superintendent, Bucknell Golf Course (charles.lincicome@bucknell.edu)

e Jim Laubach, Assistant Superintendent, Bucknell Golf Course (laubach@bucknell.edu)

e Dina ElI-Mogazi, Landscape Architect, Director — Campus Greening Initiative, Bucknell
Environmental Center (delmogaz@bucknell.edu)

e Benjamin Hayes, Geologist, Director — Susquehanna River Initiative, Bucknell Environmental
Center (benjamin.hayes@bucknell.edu)

Union County
e Shanon Burkland, Watershed Specialist, Union County Conservation District
(sburkland@unionco.org)
e Shawn Mclaughlin, Planning Director, Union County Planning Commission
(smclaughlin@unionco.org)

Consultants

e Mark Gutshall, President, LandStudies (Mark@LandStudies.com)

e Brad Newlin, Engineer, Civil Project Manager, Herbert, Rowland & Grubic, Inc. (bnewlin@hrg-
inc.com)

e John Conte, Civil Engineering Senior Design Student, Bucknell University
(john.conte@bucknell.edu)

e Matt McKeehan, Civil Engineering Senior Design Student, Bucknell University
(matthew.mckeehan@bucknell.edu)



